
  Notice 
  30.10.2024 
   
 

 
 

 
 

Lumikko Technologies Oy’s customers 

 

 

Dear customers of Lumikko Technologies Oy, 

 

We are announcing an important change concerning the company on behalf of the 

company. 

 

Due to the global economic downturn and increased technical requirements, the 

company has been placed into liquidation by the decision of its shareholder, with the 

intention of later dissolving the company. This essentially means that the company's 

business operations will be wound down and terminated. 

 

After assessing the company's future operational capabilities in the changed market 

environment, we have had to make this difficult decision. Placing the company into 

liquidation involves several measures to ensure that the legitimate interests of the 

company's creditors and other concerned parties are safeguarded. 

 

During the liquidation process, the company will negotiate with customers regarding, 

among other things, the arrangement of warranty obligations, service agreements, and 

the availability of spare parts, so as to minimize potential negative impact on customers. 

We will inform customers separately once we have agreed with our service partners 

on how these important matters will be resolved. 

 

We sincerely want to thank all customers for their long-term customer relationships! 

 

If you have any questions about the next steps in the liquidation process or the 

company's operations, please contact Jani Leppänen (jani.leppanen@lumikko.com), 

who will continue as the company's advisor and remain responsible for the company's 

operational activities. For matters related to the liquidation, you can also contact the 

undersigned if necessary (robert.peldan@borenius.com). 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Robert Peldán 

Liquidator of Lumikko Technologies Oy, in liquidation  
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